
Monday, May 6, 2024 Announcements 
 

 Argyle is hosting its Film Festival May 6 - 10. Go to the Argyle Web site to find the 
advertisement to take you to the link to buy tickets. The films are the same each of the 
5 nights, so choose a night that works for you and join us for another amazing Film 
Festival at Argyle. Show starts at 7:00pm 

 

 Red Dress Day, also known as the National Day of Awareness for Missing and 
Murdered Indigenous Women and Girls and Two-Spirit People, was observed 
yesterday on May 5th. The day honours and brings awareness to the thousands of 
Indigenous women, girls and two-spirit people who have been subject to 
disproportionate violence in Canada. Red Dress Day was inspired by Métis artist 
Jaime Black’s REDress Project installation, in which she hung empty, red dresses to 
represent the missing and murdered women. Red dresses have become symbolic of 
the crisis as a result of her installation. 

 

 The SR Girls soccer team would like to thank all staff and students for attending their 
final home match Thursday vs. Handsworth.  Our team played a magnificent match, 
defeating rivals Handsworth 2 - 0.  Kianna S. and Elsie S. were the goal scorers for 
Argyle.  Myleah B. earned the shutout in goal.  The victory was a tremendous TEAM 
performance.  Argyle have earned a place in Thursday's Vancouver Sea to Sky 
Championship semi-final. 

 


